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Comments: The Bob Marshall Wilderness complex requires urgent action in order to preserve its character of

wilderness. The Forest Service should be obligated to obtain more scientific data regarding user capacity

numbers in so far as current recreation is leading to wildlife displacement. Furthermore, data collection and

analysis must include the entirety of the Flathead River corridor. 

 

Plans for immediate action should address two issues:

1.  Flights in and out of Schafer airstrip in the Great Bear Wilderness are negatively impacting the Middle Fork of

the Flathead.

2. Intrusions along the South fork of the Flathead need to be brought into compliance with the area's Wilderness

Management Plan. 

   

  Thank you.

 


